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Investigation into Drowning at Long Beach Concluded 
 

Report Released Today 
 

 Today, Special Commissioner of Investigation Richard J. Condon 
released a report detailing an investigation into the circumstances surrounding 
the death of Nicole Suriel, a 12-year-old female student at the Columbia 
Secondary School for Math, Science & Engineering in Manhattan, who 
drowned during a class trip to Long Beach in Nassau County on June 22, 
2010. 
 
 The report is posted at WWW.NYCSCI.ORG and a copy is available 
upon request.  
  
 Special Commissioner Condon has referred his findings to Chancellor 
Klein and Nassau County District Attorney Kathleen M. Rice. 
 
 The Office of the Special Commissioner of Investigation is part of the 
New York City Department of Investigation and Special Commissioner 
Condon reports to Commissioner Rose Gill Hearn. 
 



 


